
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 5/10/2021 9:05 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

05/10/2021 

M R  Paul Stenmark 
121 Bynya RD 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

I write to lodge my strenuous objection to the D A  proposed for extension o f  the seawall along the Collaroy- 
Narrabeen beach front. I am a surfer and long time visitor to this beautiful stretch o f  beach and I fear that the 
proposed seawall will have terrible damaging consequences to the beach. 
These types o f  constructions have been proven to be less effective than other types o f  erosion management 
systems such as rockwalls and other sloping structures. Secondly the D A  itself is incomplete and lacking a 
huge amount o f  important detail. The whole process seems to lack proper consultation with the community 
and has been implemented with unseemly and disturbing haste. Yours sincerely 

. 
Paul Stenmark 
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